
Jason Thompson 
Lot 048 Block 05 

 

Hello, 
 
My name is Jason Thompson and I would like to announce my canadince for the board 
of directors at riverbend park.  
 
I have been in the park for the past 4 years , and I have lived in batesville for the past 
15 years. I have been owner  of Thompson Electric and handyman services llc for the 
last 5 years.  
 
I am wanting what is best for this park and to see it grow and get better. It is time for a 
change I believe everyone should be treated with the same respect and same 
punishment no matter who they are or what position/title they hold.  
 
If your ready for a change then please help by casting your vote for me. " Let's make 
riverbend great again".  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jason Thompson  
 


